
Dear Families, 

 

On Wednesday OCTOBER 11 Professor Hérault will be waiting for me in his Strassbourg (France) 

Centre in order to update me on the investigation he is carrying out for the creation of mice with  

Deletion14 and Ring14.This meeting can be extended to all those who are interested and being 

there it could be a good opportunity to meet at least a few French families and agree with them 

their future initiatives. 

 

Ingrid Deguisne has founded an association in France linked to ours and will be attending in order 

to discuss jointly our future activities. 

This is our tentative agenda : 

10.00 to 12.00   visit to the Centre Clinique de la Souris of Strassbourg with Professor Hérault and               

                             update on the ongoing investigation 

12.00 to 14.00   lunch at restaurant 

14.00 to 17.00   meeting with families to submit the activities 

 

I will take care of informing Professor Hérault about the number of participants and  booking  the 

restaurant  and the meeting room. The families that wish to attend will have to take care on their 

own of the trip and of the hotel accommodation. 

 

Please let me have your acceptance as soon as you can so that I can plan the common activities. 

The meeting will be held in French and, according to the number of participants, possibly also in 

English.  

 

With kind regards 


